
 
For Lasell House Visitors only 

Visitor Guidelines  
Effective 6/10/2020 

 
Lasell House is now allowing family or friend visits by appointment only, between 1:30 and 4:30 
PM daily. These visits must take place outside; there will be no visits in Lasell House. Only long-
term care patients, or short-term care patients with two negative Covid tests, can participate in 
this program. Residents must make an appointment for a half-hour time block with Lasell House 
Administrator Sue Driscoll (617-663-7059). 
 
Please help us to keep your loved one safe and healthy by adhering to the following guidelines 
while you are on the Lasell Village campus. 
 

1. Each Lasell House resident is limited to two (2) visitors at a time. Park in Lot C (the long 
lot on Seminary Avenue opposite Town Hall).   

2. You will need to sign in and complete the Welcome Desk screening at each visit. The 
staff checking you in will take your temperature prior to contact with your loved one. If 
your temp is 100 degrees or higher, you will be asked to leave and reschedule your 
visit.   

The screening questions are:  have you had any close contact with a person 
diagnosed with Coronavirus? Have you had a recent loss of taste or smell? Do you 
have a fever greater than 100? Have you had a cough or sneeze or sore throat 
that is not allergy related, or experienced shortness of breath or headache in the 
past 14 days?  

3. Thoroughly clean your hands with hand sanitizer when you enter the Welcome Desk 
area, prior to meeting with your loved one, and when you leave the Campus. 

4. Wear a mask at all times while on campus making sure that it covers your mouth and 
nose. Everyone, residents and visitors, needs to wear a mask.   

5. No eating or drinking during the visit. 
6. Ensure that you keep 6 feet apart from residents, and ensure no physical contact at any 

time. Specific table and chair combinations have been marked with tape to aid you in 
keeping a safe distance. 

7. If you need to use a bathroom while you are here, only the bathroom closest to the 
Welcome Desk at 130D Seminary Avenue may be used. 

8. Regulations require a member of the Lasell House staff to be present during your visit.  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support and attention to these guidelines as we all work together to 
keep your loved ones safe and healthy during this time. We are happy that you are here!   


